
                                              

 

Hello Tropical Toucans, 

Welcome back to a brand-new school year! As our online learning continues, please know that 

our students and families are our top priority. As the Literacy Coach, I will continue to support 

teachers, students, and families.  You are encouraged to reach out to your child’s teacher for 

any concerns or support.  Please feel free to reach out to me and our other support staff 

members for questions or concerns.  

I also encourage your child to participate Reading Across Broward. RAB is a district initiative for 

reading motivation and promoting the love of reading!  

Reading Across Broward is already in progress for the 2020-2021 school year! 

The program began April 1, 2020 and ends on March 31, 2021.  

 

The recording forms for Reading Across Broward are on tropicalelementary.net.  

The Level 1 form is designated for students in grades K-2 focusing on reading picture books. 

The Level 2 form is designated for students in grades 3-5 focusing on reading chapter books.  

The completed form needs to be returned to your child’s teacher the first week in April.   

In May, Tropical recognizes the students who participate in this reading motivation program.   

So, grab a book and enjoy the LOVE of Reading! 

 

I am looking forward to meeting all our Tropical Toucans!   

In the meantime, I will see you, virtually! 

I can be contacted a 754 323-7750   or janet.chrystie-wargula@browardschools.com 


